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Declaration of exemption to Waste from Electrical and Electronic Equipment (WEEE) 
 
This document shall serve as a formal declaration that temperature sensors manufactured by 
Thermo-Electra are not subject to WEEE regulations. 
 
Our sensors are defined as components, they do not contain circuit boards or other electronic parts 
themselves. We therefore are exempted to comply with the notification obligation and 
contribution to the WEEE. 
 
The fact that we do not have to adhere to the WEEE does not exempt us from our responsibilities 
to the environmental impact our products have. We work closely with our suppliers and local 
institutions to reduce our waste and environmental impact from purchasing to production to 
transportation, and we encourage our customers and their end-users to do the same.  
 
 
Signed  
 
 
 
Kris van den Ende 
Chief Technical Officer 
 


